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Commodore’s Message: 

A very Happy New Year to you all!  We are looking 
forward to a successful 2016 year in the MBYC, filled 
with good memories. 
Our gala Holiday Party on December 3rd at Hideaway 
Beach Club with their delicious, cooked to order buffet 
dinner, and Billy Dean & Dawn entertaining us into the 
night, was a great way to put us into the holiday spirit. 
On December 12th Frank and Marianne Mulligan offered 
their boat, trailer, tow vehicle, and yard to stage a 
wonderful street parade float.  Thirty-two enthusiastic 
MBYC craftspeople created the float with the theme 
“Rocking Around the Christmas Tree” and won the 
prestigious “Best in Parade” award. MBYC is super proud 
again.  Thank you all! 
January brings a cruise to South Seas Marina on the 4th 
– 7th,  then on to Boca Grande the 7th – 11th.  January 
16th is the Commodore’s Ball and Change of Watch.  
This is our club’s premier event.  Please make every 
effort to attend.  You will enjoy good food, music by 
Brylcream, and camaraderie second to none. 



Looking back on 2015 there are many fine memories.  
At the Presentation of the Fleet on the 31st of January 
the weather was clear and brisk.  Nevertheless, we had 
94 members for lunch at CJ’s.  This year the 
Presentation is on January 30, 2016, starting in the 
Smokehouse Bay at 10:30 with lunch following at CJ’s. 
In February we had a big turnout for the Day boat trip 
to Jack’s River Bar.  There was also a cruise to 
Clearwater. 
On March 1st at the new member dinner, 15 new 
member couples were introduced. 
In the spring the Day Boat Captain organized trips to 
Coconut (Sand Dollar) Beach and Keewayden, which 
included sun, sand, shade, and one potty.  The boaters’ 
provided the food, drinks, and laughs.  The day cruise 
to Venetian Bay was a highlight and included shopping 
and a nice lunch. 
The First Mates were active all year and had a very 
interesting trip to Rookery Bay, and also to the flea 
market and Sawgrass Mills Mall.  The second annual 
mini golf tournament was a hoot, and included dinner at 
the Kernan’s. 
There were many extended cruises including South 
Seas, Pink Shell, Port of the Isles, and in April a cruise 
to the Abacos.  Land cruisers are always welcome, some 
even went to the Abacos. 
During the summer there were monthly dine-a-rounds 
and Mad Monday get - togethers. 
Now the New Year is upon us and I will soon be 
stepping into the role of Past Commodore.  The past 
commodores of this club form a group of loyal, 
knowledgeable, and supportive members.  I am very 
grateful for the help they have given me this year.  I 
want to thank my Bridge, Board, and Committee Chairs 
for their support, their time, and their talents.  Thank 
you to all the members who helped set up, clean up, or 
participated in our many activities.  As I’ve said before, 
“Look to the horizon with great anticipation.” 

Commodore Al Saunders 

 

 



Past Event Articles: 
see all of the Event Picture Portfolios on the website 

Holiday Party Article 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=327:holiday-party-article&catid=40:past-events-3&Itemid=538


 



Street Parade 

 

It appears that the team members were so busy handing out presents they 
forgot to snap a picture of the float in the parade.  We do however have 
a nice pic of the parade team.  Great job and guys!!!  

 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=328:street-parade&catid=40:past-events-3&Itemid=538


Thursday Breakfast 

 

If you don't often make it to breakfast on Thursday morning you are 
missing a great opportunity to meet and get better acquainted with other 
members of your MBYC family. Great food at good prices. You may even 
pick up a few boating tips; like where to find those hard to find items and 
services and much more. Breakfast is at 8:30 but the BS starts at 8:00. 
Come early for the best choice of seats. Meet you there Thursday morning 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=329:151231-thursday-breakfast&catid=40:past-events-3&Itemid=538


Future Event Flyers: 
click on any Flyer Title on the website to open the Event 

MBYC 2016 Cruising Schedule 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=325:mbyc-2016-cruising-schedule&catid=31:flyers&Itemid=101


Commodore's Ball 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=321:commodore-s-ball&catid=12:events-signup-4&Itemid=101


Fleet Captains Auction 
 

 

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=330:160304-fleet-captains-auction&catid=31:flyers&Itemid=101


Events Calendar: 
 Go to the website Calendar, 

then click on Event date to open the Event info & Flyer 
Flyers opened from the website Calendar will be printable.  

 

http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/club-calendar/month.calendar/
http://www.marcobayyachtclub.com/newsite/index.php/events/club-calendar/month.calendar/
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